
Wednesday, February 21, 2007 

The SDRCC announces the appointment of its new arbitrators and 
mediators 

Laval, (Quebec) - The Sport Dispute Resolution Centre of Canada (SDRCC) is proud 
to announce that following a call for applications in the summer of 2006, new 
arbitrators and mediators have been selected and have joined the SDRCC’s team of 
neutrals.  

Our team, which is comprised of mediation and arbitration experts, is available to 
assist you at all times. The list of our new members and their contact information 
can be found on our Web site at http://www.adrsportred.ca/tribunal/tribunal_e.cfm  

In January 2007, as part of our effort to continuously improve the services we offer 
the sport community, the SDRCC provided comprehensive conflict resolution training 
to all of these new members. The training program focused primarily on expanding 
participants’ knowledge of Canadian sport issues and those associated with anti-
doping regulations.  

The SDRCC was established in March 2003, under the Physical Activity and Sport Act 
to ensure the fair, equitable, transparent and timely resolution of disputes in 
Canadian sport and to offer expertise regarding alternative dispute resolution.  

For additional information on the SDRCC and its activities, please contact Benoit 
Girardin at (450) 686-1245 or toll-free at 1-866-733-7767.  

 
 
Benoit Girardin  
Executive Director SDRCC  
3100, Le Carrefour blvd, Suite 560  
Laval, Quebec, H7T 2K7  
Tel.: (450) 686-1245 / 1-866-733-7767  
Fax: (450) 686-1246 / 1-877-733-1246  
bgirardin@adrsportred.ca  
www.adrsportred.ca 
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